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Wednesday 8th February 2023 

Year 3 Maths Workshop 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We warmly invite you to attend our Year 3 workshop on Thursday 23rd March: 

 

We will will be introducing you to what your child has been studying in Maths and in particular the learning 

and retention of their times tables. We will also give you vitally important information on how best to support 

your child in this learning. The Maths workshops we have hosted in the past proved to be a great success 

and the support parents were able to give their children, as a result, had a real impact on their progress. 

We would urge you to take up this opportunity and look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23rd March at 

9.15am. Could you please confirm your attendance by emailing your child’s class teacher by Monday 20th 

March? Please note that the workshops are for adults only. 

 

With kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jones and Mr Ankers 

Year 3 Teachers  

 

3j@sacredheart.wirral.sch.uk 

3a@sacredheart.wirral.sch.uk 

 



 

 


